
 
 

  
 

  

     
 

   

 

 

 
 

 

City Cou nci I lor 
Dianne Saxe 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale 

RE: 15 Devonshire Place and 100 Devonshire Place 
March 28th, 2024 

Dear colleagues, 

I am recommending that TEYCC add to the April 3 agenda the attached transmittal from 
Transportation staff regarding a construction management plan for an urgent project at the 
University of Toronto located at 15 Devonshire Place and 100 Devonshire Place. 

Councillor Dianne Saxe 
Ward 11, University–Rosedale 


